
McKenna, Neil

From: Dunn, Ryan (IC) <ryan.dunn@canada.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 9:30 AM
To: Stickney, Matt
Subject: Re: Do we have a contact at Testa?

Yes. We will reach out.

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 24, 2020, at 9:22 AM, Stickney, Matt <Matt.Stickney@pmo-cpnn.gc.ca> wrote:

They shipped 1000 ventilators from China to California over the weekend!

Matt Stickney
Executive Director of Operations I Directeur general des operations
Office of the Prime Minister I Cabinet du Premier Ministre
M: 613-769-7797
E: Matt.Stickney@pmo-cpm.gc.ca 


